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Re.: Docket No. 40-8783, Ruth R & D License
N ATE 40-8958, Ruth License Application
| 40-8981, North Butte License Application

Subject: Notification of Change of Address

Dea Mr. Kall:

The purpose of this letter is to notify the Nuclear Regulatory Commission officially,
that Uranerz U.S.A. Inc. will close their Casper office effective June 30, 1990.
Mr. G. Catchpole will be transferred to the Uranerz Denver office. He will remain the .

licensing contact person for the above mentioned license and applications.

The new mailing address effective July 1, 1990 is:

Uranerz J.S.A., Inc. !
165 South Union Blvd., Suite 280 ]
Denver, Colorado 80228 :

Telephone (303) 985-1511
Telecopy (303) 986-0113

Closure of the Casper office will not have an impact on the corporate s.ructure of

Uranerz U.S.A. The continuation of the routine weekly inspections of the Ruth R & D i
site is ensured. The inspections will be performed either by Mr. Catchpole or under his
responsibility by a qualified consultant.

Sincerely,

Uranerz U.S.A., Inc.
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Dr., Christof Schmidt
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